
  

After two (2) years of completion, and 4000 OJT work hours on file with 

the apprenticeship office, a student is eligible to try for the Electrical 

Journeyman’s License by taking the exam.  (Information about the exam 

can be obtained from the apprenticeship office.)   

Many students will wait until they’ve graduated from the apprenticeship 

program because there will be information they learn in Years 3 & 4 that 

may be on the Journeyman’s test.   

Students that complete all the requirements of the program and the State 

of Florida receive three (3) certificates: 

1) A certificate of completion from the Brevard Electrical 

Apprenticeship Training Program GNJ, Inc. 

2) A certificate of completion from Atlantic Technical College and 

Technical High School  

3) A certificate of completion from the Florida Department of 

Education 

Upon obtaining their Journeyman’s License, students are invited to 

return as an instructor for the apprenticeship program.  They are very 

valuable as an instructor since they understand from a students’ point 

of view what may or may not help others learn.    

We receive instructor reviews from the students every year in order to 

learn from them about their needs and wants.  We then have an instructor 

meeting every June with the BEATP committee to discuss any changes 

that can and/or should be made.   

We at BEATP want to provide a comfortable atmosphere for our students 

and our instructors as well, so we appreciate their input and ideas on 

how to make this program a better one for the community of Brevard 

County.   
 

* PLEASE PRESS THE “BECOME AN INSTRUCTOR” BUTTON ON 

THE HOME PAGE FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION.* 
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